THE GOLF COLLECTORS SOCIETY OF AUSTRALIA (Inc.)



Patron Dan Cullen 1419 Anzac Parade Little Bay NSW 2036

President Tom Moore 52 Becky Avenue North Rocks NSW 2151 9871 2798

Secretary/Treasurer Barry Hall 1B Vista Street Pymble NSW 2073 9449 4333

Newsletter 15 July 2000

Hickory Day

Woolooware Golf Club Harnleigh Avenue Woolooware

Friday 11 August 2000 Hit off at 11.00am

Cost:

Game \$25 Hire of clubs \$15

Hire of carts \$28

Fellowship Dinner to follow

Entries to

Iohn Fletcher

9522 8004 h 9522 5800 w 9522 5431 fax

STOP PRESS

- * Our museum will open 1 August 2000.
- * It may not be quite complete but it will be OPEN.
- * Initially open, Sundays only 10.00am to 4.00pm by request
- * It will be open every day of the Olympics.
- * We still need items for display, lockable display cases and a VHS VCR.

Please spread the news as far and wide as is humanly possible!!!!

Congratulations to our Hon Sec/Treasand his lovely wife Barry and Robin Hall on the arrival of their first grandson the incredibly goodlooking and exceedingly clever ~ Zachary Horsington ~ Born 26 June 2000 in Dubai, UAE